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16 August 2019

For Immediate Release

PUBLIC ADVISORY: Road rehabilitation on sections of Witkoppen Road

Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport wishes to warn motorists of delays due to surface
rehabilitation of various sections along Witkoppen Road in the north of Johannesburg.

The scope of work consists of milling out the old damaged road surface and replacing it with
new asphalt. The roadworks are expected to last approximately twenty days (between 20
August — 08 September 2019).

Works will be undertaken between 09h00 to 15h30 on weekdays and between 08h30 to 16h00
on weekends.

The fellowing sections will be affected:

Section 1
Clo Woodmead Drive & Maxwell Drive to Eskom Megawatt Park (\Witkoppen Entrance).

Section 2
Maxwell Drive & Witkoppen Road Intersection (Megawatt Park Intersection).

Section 3
Clo Maxwell Crive & Witkoppen Road to Bowling Avenue (Metcare Sunninghill Ho spital).

Section 4
Witkoppen Road & Bowling Avenue Intersection (Metcare Sunninghill Hospital intersection).

Section §
Metcare Sunninghill Hospital to Sunninghill Taxi Bank.

Section 6
Rehabilitation of damaged lanes leading into the Witkoppen Road and Main Road Intersection.

The Department wishes to thank motorists in advance for their patience and understanding
while this necessary repair work to Witkoppen Road is underway.
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